
February 2, 2022


Jeff Reisig  
301 2nd Street 
Woodland, CA 95695


Dear Mr. Reisig,


I am pleased to inform you that the Winter’s Police Officer’s Association (WPOA) is proud to 
announce our endorsement for your candidacy for re-election for Yolo County District Attorney. 


Our POA members have considered your request for endorsement. Your record of 
accomplishments and commitment to the law enforcement community shows the kind of work 
ethic you bring to the county. Working hand in hand with all the Yolo county law enforcement 
agencies; you have successfully prosecuted multiple cases which have earned the respect and 
confidence of the WPOA.  We as a POA acknowledge your hard work and set of values and 
know you will continue to do so when re-elected. We need the value system like the one you 
have and will continue to provide for the law enforcement community and the people we serve. 


The Winter’s Police Officer’s Association takes great pride in endorsing you for the Yolo County 
District Attorney position. 


Jose Hermosillo,


 
WPOA President 
702 Main Street 
Winters CA 95694 
(530)795-2261 ext:152
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